
PUBLIC COMMENTS – 
for the Tuesday, July 22, 2025 Board Meeting 

From: Bob Robertson 

Date:  Monday, July 14, 2025 10:19 PM 

Sent: To: PublicComments 
Subject: Great service 

On Monday July 14th, I called 911 about speeding cars. For the first time in 5 years, I 
felt heard. The young man that answered cared, it was weird. The cops did nothing 
about the speeding, but the person that answered at 911 didn't give me **** about 
calling and reporting speeding cars. The cars are still driving 50 in a 25 on 187th and 
something needs to be done, but at least the 911 calls are being handled properly 
now. 

Thanks, 
Bob Robertson 


